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Dear Editor of Hydrology and Earth System Sciences, 

Thank you for accepting the article as is. Therefore, no relevant changes have been made 

in the manuscript, only some grammatical enhancement, correction of typos and 

improvement of the appearance of some figures. 

Best regards, 

Ivan 

Address for correspondence: UK Centre for Ecology & Hydrology, Benson Lane, 

Maclean Building, Crowmarsh Gifford, Wallingford OX10 8BB, Oxfordshire, UK.  

 

 

 

 


